
 29 October 1939 

Dr. Otto Nathan 
132 West 11th St. 
New York City 

Dear Nathan, 

I am writing you here briefly to prevent an important matter pertaining to my estate from being 
forgotten. I have 175 dollars in safekeeping for Miss Hanna Fisch, whom you know about, which are 
not deposited in a separate account. Provision should somehow be made so that this person will 
later be able to access her money. Until recently, she was in Cracow (last address: Somackiego 
Avenue 40/6) and I haven’t heard anything from her since, of course. 

Cordial regards,  

Yours, 

 A. Einstein. 

[TLS. On embossed letterhead: “A. Einstein, 112, Mercer Street, Princeton, New Jersey, U.S. A.”] 


